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Water Line Break at Clovis Regional Airport 

 

CLOVIS, NM (September 12, 2024) – The City of Clovis regrets to inform the public of a 

water line break that occurred earlier today at Clovis Regional Airport.  

Currently, the water is turned off at the Airport while EPCOR works to repair the line. 

While the incident may cause temporary inconveniences, we want to assure the 

community that Clovis Regional Airport remains operational, and flights are proceeding 

as scheduled. To accommodate this repair work, restrooms within the airport will be 

temporarily affected due to the water being turned off. We appreciate the understanding 

of passengers during this period.  

Passengers are advised that restroom services will not be available after the TSA 

checkpoint until they board the aircraft. Accommodations, including portable restroom 

facilities, are currently being worked on.  

For more information, please contact Airport Director, Amanda Brungart at (575) 769-

7890 or email abrungart@cityofclovis.org.   
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